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Members of the Association: 

It is my pleasure to submit the Assessment Division report for the year ending June 30, 2022. The Assessment Division 
continues to receive numerous inquiries regarding the available services, pricing and scheduling. We were able to 
accommodate several departments scheduling needs due to the sudden loss of services from their current assessment 
center provider.  

During the past year, the Assessment Division has conducted assessments for the positions of lieutenant, captain, 
battalion chief, deputy chief, district chief, assistant chief, chief, platoon commander, EMS manager and fire marshal. An 
assessment was conducted in Newport, KY for lieutenants leading to an oral board for captain a short time later.  

The Assessment Division has conducted 53 assessments and eight oral boards. A total of 308 candidates were 
assessed. To date, there are 29 assessments and four oral boards scheduled for the remainder of 2022.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Chief (Ret.) Mark Burgess 

Assessment Division Coordinator       


